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Central Oklahoma Chapter
National Federation of the Blind
4515 NW 25th PL
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73127

November 2, 2015




Greetings,

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Central Oklahoma Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind invites all legally blind Oklahoma students to apply for our annual Elmer Wright Memorial Scholarship. Applicants must reside in Oklahoma, be legally blind and be enrolled or planning to enroll in a postsecondary program during the 2016-2017 academic year. The enclosed application should be completed in full, with all supporting documentation attached, and must be submitted no later than February 5, 2016. The winner will be notified by February 19, 2016 and must be available to attend an award ceremony on February 27, 2016 in Edmond, Ok. If you have any questions, please contact me at (405) 590-6110 or email me at audrey@nfbok.orgg.



Sincerely,

Audrey T. Farnum
President
Central Oklahoma Chapter
National Federation of the Blind




National Federation of the Blind of Oklahoma
Jeannie Massay, President NFBOK | 457 N. Blackwelder Ave., Edmond, Oklahoma 73034 | 405-600-0695 | www.nfbok.org
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Live the life you want.




